PIA

everychild.onevoice,

Quiet Waters Elementary PTA
Welcome Back

As the 2019-2020 school year begins, the Quiet Waters Elementary (QWE) PTA Board would like
to welcome back all of our teachers, staff, and returning families. We send a special welcome
to all of our new families, teachers, and staff joining us this year. We are excited about the
upcoming school year and working with our new board, administration, our amazing teachers
and staff and parents like you.

The new school year is the perfect time to invite all of our parents, guardians, grandparents,
teachers, and staff to join the QWE PTA. We know that not every parent has time to volunteer
but by joining the PTA you are lending your voice to make a better environment for our
children, our teachers, our school and our community.

Whether you are a new PTA member or a returning member, our goal this year is to provide
more programs, more events and more communication about activities going on at our school.
Some of the different ways we will be communicating with our members include utilizing our
PTA webpage on the Quiet Waters Elementary website, the QWE PTA Facebook page, text
messages and through the Remind app.

We look forward to seeing new and familiar faces at our first PTA General Meeting of the year
on Tuesday, September 17" at 6pm in the school cafeteria.

Let’s all have a great year.

Sincerely,

Cheri Silveria- President Jill Foldessy- Secretary

Saba Aamir- 1°t Vice President Priscilla Miquelotte- Corresponding Secretary
Kirstin Smith- 2" Vice President Andrea Shearman- Treasurer

Upcoming Events
e PTA Membership and School Spirit Shirt Sales
o 9/4/19-5:30-8pm Open House (2", 314, 5th)-
9/11/19- 5:30-8pm Open House (Pre-K, K, 15, 4th)
e PTA General Membership Meeting- 9/17/19- 6-7pm
e QWE Fall Festival - 10/25/19 4:30-9pm




